
Mar oh
Twenty-fourth

1921.

C. F. Sise* Bsq.,
Vice-President & General Manager, 
■The Pell Telephone Go. of Canada, 
Montreal.

Pear Mr» Sise:-

I thank you very much for your 

letter of March 23rd.

Such prompt and tangible evidence 

of sympathy is very encouraging.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


